Additional Notice to Residents of

Florida

Disclosure

We will not disclose your pharmacy records without your written authorization,
except to:

(a) you;
(b) your legal representative;
(c) the Department of Health pursuant to existing law;

(d) in the event that you are incapacitated or unable to request your records,
your spouse; and

(e) in any civil or criminal proceeding, upon the issuance of a subpoena from
a court of competent jurisdiction and proper notice to you or your legal
representative, by the party seeking the records.



